
WAVERLY PARK HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION MONTHLY 

MEETING 

03/18/2015, held at John Kreeger resident 

 

Attended homeowners: 

William Walters: Vice President 

John Kreeger: Treasurer 

Nancy Horne: Committee 

Cindy Thomas: Secretary 

 

Covenants Committee is working with Lawyer for renewal of Waverly 

Park Covenants to be renewed November 2015. 

 

Waverly Park Annual Meeting will be held at the pool on Monday, April 

27th at 7:00pm. Please plan to attend and see what’s going on in your 

neighborhood and meet your neighbors. 

 

Pool will be opening in May, Mother’s Day weekend. 

Contact a board member if you would like to volunteer for prep of 

opening. 

 

As always any homeowner is welcome to attend monthly meetings, 

contact a board member for day and location. 

 

Thank You, C. Thomas, WP Secretary 

 

 


